
Home School Work for Year 3 from Monday 27th April 

Remember that you can email Mrs Smith or Mrs Goddin if you have 

a question or would like to share with us something of which you 

are really proud. We would love to hear from you all!  

Maths is from White Rose this week. Go to the link 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/  for this week’s learning and 

scroll to 27th April. You will find a video and an activity for each day.  

English is from The Hamilton Trust as before.  

Remember to do your Mathletics tasks (some of you are getting 

behind with these – please catch-up). 

Keep practising those Maths Passports times/division facts.  

A new spelling list will be found on Readiwriter (use your Mathletics 

username and password). Ask someone to test you on Thursday or 

Friday and email us your spelling score.  

Science is on Purple Mash (passwords from Reading Record Books) 

and is all about magnets and magnetism. Complete this work and 

then find out about Isaac Newton and his discoveries. Remember to 

use Swiggle to keep safe while searching for information on the 

internet.  

Ensure your Roman (or other) topic work is completed this week.  

Carry out as many challenges from our Challenges suggestions. You’ll 

be entered into a prize draw for these! 

Mrs Cobb has provided Music for you – Mussorgsky’s Pictures at an 

Exhibition.  

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-3/


There’s also French for you this week on the French Alphabet. Look 

up Alexa https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OGkbK9-_BRE  on line and use the 

alphabet page to help with French pronunciation.   

Well done to all of you who have worked hard with Home-School 

work. If you haven’t got started yet, then now is the time! 

Remember that Trick Box can be very helpful with keeping you on 

track and positive, if things start to feel overwhelming.  

Mrs Smith and Mrs Goddin are working hard to provide you with 

plenty of enjoyable activities to keep you busy, and hope that you 

are all safe and well. We are looking forward to when we are all back 

together again. 

With love and prayers,  

From Mrs Smith and Mrs Goddin 
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